
 

 

MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING OF 
THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

ARVIN COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT 
September 15, 2022 

 
The Board of Directors of the Arvin Community Services District duly met at a Special Board 

Meeting held on Monday, December 12, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. at 309 Campus Drive, Arvin, CA 93203. 

 

 

Meeting was cancelled due to no quorum because there was no internet connection at the office. Spectrum 

was down from Sunday 2:32 p.m. until Tuesday 4:56 a.m. 
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Raul Barraza, Jr.    Maria M. Alvarez 

Board Secretary/General Manager              Board President 

Raul Barraza, Jr. Maria M. Alvarez 


